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Traffic Advisory 
 
 

Beginning Monday, October 14, 2013 and going through December 15, 2013, the 800 block of 
Jefferson Avenue between Constance and Laurel Streets will be closed to vehicular traffic, in both 
directions.  The closure is due to on-going construction of the SELA Jefferson Avenue Drainage Canal 
project. 
 

Northbound traffic on Jefferson Avenue will be detoured to Nashville Avenue via 
Tchoupitoulas Street and southbound traffic on Jefferson Avenue will be detoured to Nashville 
Avenue via Magazine Street. 
 

This detour will remain in effect through December 15, 2013.  For additional information, 
please call the SELA Hotline 504-585-2450. 
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